
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, February 21th, 2017 

EVEN DAY 
  

GIRL UP CLUB MEETING:  Today, the Girl Up Club is having a meeting at lunch 
in Room 116 (Mrs. Vinas).  Please stop by to learn more about all of our 
upcoming events. 
  
AP TEST SALES:  This is the final week of AP Test Sales. The 
deadline is next Wednesday, February 22nd.  Please purchase 
your tests as soon as possible as you do not want to miss out on 
the opportunity. 
  
BILITERACY SEAL:  See Mrs. Alvarez in Room 110 to sign your 
Biliteracy Seal form.  
 
SCIENCE OLYMPIAD:  Congratulations to Canyon's Science 
Olympiad Team for advancing to the State Level for their 
thirteenth year in a row.  With 14 medals, our team came out 7th 
place in the Orange County Regionals. Good luck in the State 
Competition at CalTech!  
 
FIDM FASHION CLUB MEETING:  There will be a FIDM Fashion 
Club meeting at lunch on February 22nd in Room 135 (Mrs. 
Mansouri).  
 
NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY MEETING:  Attention NHS 
Seniors:  there will be a senior only meeting on Thursday, 
February 23rd at lunch in Room 203 (Mr. Bushman).  Hope to see 
you all there! 
 
UNICEF’S UPCOMING MOVIE NIGHT:  UNICEF Club will be 
showing Finding Dory on Friday, February 24th at 3:00 p.m. in 



Room 111 (Ms. Dewberry).  There will be snacks for sale, so be 
sure to bring money.  
  
GIRL UP CLUB UPCOMING MOVIE NIGHT:  The Girl up Club 
will be showing Finding Dory on Thursday, February 23nd Room 
116 (Mrs. Vinas).  Snacks will be sold and the following teachers 
are offering extra credit: Ms. Christian, Mrs. Flanagan, Mrs. 
Gonzales, Mr. Heck, Mrs. Leiman, Mrs. Mansouri (non AP only), 
Mrs. Mattasarin, Mrs. Moore, Mr. Morizadeh, Mr. Reyes and Mrs. 
Vinas. 
  
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  The Imperial Elementary Track Team 
needs your help!  The team is over 100 students and cannot do it 
without you. Sign up with Mrs. Burns in the College and Career 
Café. 
  
COMMUNITY COLLEGE DAY:  Seniors:  Sign up for Community 
College Day; not only will you hear from representatives from the 
nine local community colleges, but you will also be able to earn 
prizes.  Sign up with Mrs. Burns in the College and Career Café. 
This event will be Thursday, February 23rd during 
4th period.   
  
IRVINE VALLEY COLLEGE AND ORANGE COAST 
COLLEGE:  Seniors:  we have two special field trips for you: 
Irvine Valley College on March 7th and Orange Coast College on 
March 16th.  Lunch will be provided for both trips.  If you have not 
signed up, sign up now.  If you have signed up already, stop by 
and pick up a permission slip with Mrs. Burns in the College and 
Career Café.  Juniors may also attend the IVC trip. 
  
USC AND UCLA:  Sophomores and Juniors:  we have a field trip 
just for you!  On April 27th we will be taking up to 48 students to 



tour USC and UCLA.  There is a $15.00 transportation fee for this 
event.  For more information, please see Mrs. Burns in the 
College and Career Café.   
 
SANTIAGO CANYON COLLEGE:  Juniors and 
Seniors:  Santiago Canyon College is hosting a great event 
highlighting their many pathways. You will have an opportunity to 
speak with counselors and instructors, as well as tour the 
technology classrooms. Lunch will be provided. The College and 
Career Café can only take the first 48 students.  For more 
information, please see Mrs. Burns in the College and Career 
Café. 	


